



BOARD SHORTS JANUARY 2015

AMENDMENT TO NOTIFICATION ON SEAL COATING ROAD SCHEDULE:

<u>FIRST</u> – ON WEDNESDAY 1/28/15, THE PICK-UP OF REFUSE IN THE <u>BLACK BINS</u> WILL BE AT <u>6:30AM</u>. WE ASK YOU'RE UNDERSTANDING ON THIS EARLY MORNING PICK-UP BEFORE THE CONTRACTOR STARTS WORK ON THE ROAD.

<u>SECOND</u> – WE HAVE ARRANGED FOR CONTRA<u>FLOW TRAFFIC</u> WHILE THE SEAL COATING OF THE BRIDGE IS DONE NEXT THURSDAY THE 29th OF JANUARY, THEREBY ALLOWING TRAFFIC INTO AND OUT OF KOKO ISLE WITH <u>NO CLOSURE OF THE BRIDGE</u> AS WAS INDICATED IN THE NOTIFICATION YESTERDAY.

REMINDER ANNUAL MEETING: The Annual Koko Isle Homeowners' Association meeting is scheduled for March 23rd at 6pm. Please mark your calendar to attend. The full agenda will include a report on our financial status as well the state of the association. Please consider running for the Board of Directors if you are interested in helping to shape the progress of our beautiful Koko Isle in ways beneficial to all. More information on the process for running for the Board will be in the February Board Shorts.

<u>DOGS ON LEASH:</u> The House Rules outline that when you are walking your dog, you must have your dog on a leash and be in control of your dog at all times. Please be sure that the leash and collar are sturdy enough to control your dog.

<u>FENCING PROJECT</u>: Thank you to all who attended our first showings of the fences being considered. Thanks, too for all your comments. The next organized "show-and-tell" on the fencing project is scheduled for Thursday, February 5th at 5 pm. You may view the fencing samples anytime outside the RM's office. Let's hear from you. Forms are available in the RM's office for your comments.

<u>POOL:</u> By request, we have moved more tables and chairs to the covered lanai area. Mahalo to Elaine Miyasaki for maintaining the magazine rack. Thanks again to everyone who participated in the pool survey. It helps as we review and formulate policy.

MAHALO FROM YOUR BOARD OF DIRECTORS